
 
What we’ve been up to! 

This month we have been celebrating the 

change in season. Spring is finally here 

and we are so excited for a bit of 

sunshine and fun in the garden. We have 

been painting daffodil pictures, making 

easter bunnies and exploring the new 

flowers that have grown just outside of 

the nursery.  

Babies have loved playing in water 

(practising their pouring skills) and sand! 

Don’t forget to bring your puddle suit so 

we can go out in all weathers!  

Important dates and events! 

• Bank Holiday- 7th and 10th  

• Easter Sunday- 9th  

• Earth day- 

• Sleep workshop- 29th               

Messages from Amber/Sophie 

We’ve had another lovely month celebrating and raising money for those who need it most. Thank you to 

everyone who contributed towards ‘Comic Relief.’ We raised £155!! We are still searching for items of 

curiosity or loose parts so if you have any old pots, spoons, scales, tea pots etc then we would love to use 

them in our beautiful set ups! Due to the growing inflation, we are no longer able to use Pamper products at 

the setting. We will be trialling ‘Fred & Flow’ by Tesco for the next couple of weeks but are welcoming any 

other suggestions. Please note that the setting will be closed Friday 7th April and Monday 10th due to bank 

holidays. Happy Easter from all at Little Explorers nursery and preschool! 

 

Don’t forget! 

Please remember your coats, 

waterproofs, Wellie boots etc as we go 

outside in the garden every day! 

Our policies and procedures can be found 

online or can be requested from a 

member of the management team at any 

time. 

Protot sports is on a Thursday morning. If 

you are interested in your child joining 

the sessions, please speak to Amber or 

Sophie at collection. 

Look out for exciting sets ups and 

activities on our Facebook pages! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1988

73467515462 

https://www.facebook.com/littleexplorer

snurseryandpreschool 

Contact details! 

For invoices-Helen 
admin@littleexplorersnurseryandpreschool.co.uk 
01293384144 
 
For absences, queries, questions about upcoming 
events- Amber/sophie 
manager@littleexplorersnurseryandpreschool.co.uk 
01444 241909 

Snapshot of the month! 
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